Today's story comes from The Seattle Times, entitled "Big Change in Sweden: Private Schools". http://seattletimes.nwsource.com/html/nationworld/2008075487_sweden27.html
 

A recent change in Sweden's education system allows parents to select a taxpayer-funded private education school, similar to the U.S. "School Voucher" system.  The Swedish system's popularity is growing but is very politically divisive.  Its success may influence U.S. educators and parents attitudes about free-choice education systems (e.g., vouchers; charter schools; home-schooling; virtual schools; and others).  
 

Primary care pediatric providers can help direct families motivated to have the "best" education environment for their children, both those who are typically developing and those with special needs.  The following sources of information can help:
 

RESOURCES FOR FAMILIES ON EDUCATION APPROACHES:
· School Vouchers system summary educationworld.com/a_admin/admin/admin167.shtml
· Charter Schools system summary educationworld.com/a_admin/admin/admin053.shtml
· General Education resources links https://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds/Resources.html#section4_textarea42_heading
· Medical Home "School Tools" for parents medicalhome.org/families/school_tools.cfm  Info & tools to help families partner with health care providers and schools or child care centers to support optimal health, developmental and educational outcomes for children with special health care needs 
And that's today's Developmental/Behavioral Pediatrics: IN THE NEWS!
